From: Lionel Reilly I

Sent: 05 August 2022 12:05
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Proposed Application No 2022/2236/P to change 15 York Way London N7 9QG,

to a apartment

Dear sir I have been a resident of Maiden Lane for over 40 years, and the fish bar in Yorkway has served
the whole estate in good times and bad times, they are an essential service to the surrounding area, being the
only good food outlet for miles.

Tn 2016 T was NN - d had to have | 1 w25 very poorly for two years after
the operation and still am, the fish and chip shop played a major part in my recovery, all I had to do was
phone them and they would bring my supper round to me which made a hell of a difference to my health,
they are very good to everybody on the estate and surrounding areas and for them to go would be to the to
the detriment of the estate and surrounding areas, we need our fish and chip shop, this area certainly doesn’t
need any more apartments, 1 was at a tenants Association meeting yesterday, and many of the elderly
residents who don’t have access to emails or Internet have asked me to include them in this email and State
their reliance on the fish and chip shop, T can’t mention them individually but there was over 20 people who
requested for the council to know how upset they are with this application 2022/2236/P



